
 
 
 
Important Notice – Hoax Employment Opportunities: 
  
We thank the many people who have contacted us (phone and email) in relation to a number of hoax 
employment opportunities being advertised on the internet by third party websites unrelated to Illovo 
Sugar.  Please note that this activity has absolutely nothing to do with Illovo and should be considered by 
potential users as an internet scam aimed at gathering the personal details of hopeful job applicants.   
  
On this basis, we encourage you to take every possible step to please safeguard your personal 
information when providing your details on the internet. 
  
To protect the public in general, we would like to assure you that we have embarked upon a process in 
order to prevent these websites from posting adverts purporting to be from Illovo. 
  
In the interim, if you are interested in joining Illovo, we invite you to register your CV on our one and only 
official Illovo Careers Portal at  https://www.illovocareers.co.za/. 

  
We wish you well with your future career endeavours, and thank you for the interest you have shown in 
Illovo. 
 


